
 

 

 
 

15th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would like to welcome you back after the summer break and hope that you are looking forward to 
the new term.  
 
I am writing to inform you that our Headteacher, Ms Kitson will sadly be leaving us at the end of this 
term to take on new and exciting opportunities; to further her career and enjoy new professional 
challenges.  
  
We appreciate how hard Ms Kitson has worked over the last 5 years to lead a wonderful staff team 
who are committed to providing the best possible education for the children. We fully recognise and 
appreciate the time and dedication she puts into leading our school with such a clear vision. We know 
that the past year has presented challenges that have been unprecedented and we would like to 
thank her whole heartedly for her unwavering leadership throughout. It has been a privilege to work 
with her and see her passion for teaching and learning positively impacting our children. Loxwood 
Primary School is now a thriving, successful and popular school, and we recognise how well Ms Kitson 
has led the school to achieve this.  
 
I can assure you that the governors are confident that we will appoint a new headteacher who will 
continue to focus on embedding our School Development Plan and maintain the caring ethos of the 
school, with community at its heart.  
 
We wish Ms Kitson every success for her future adventures! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Wayne Schofield 
Chair of Governors 
 

 
 

 
 


